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Attention: Los Angeles Planning and Land Use Commities

Please be advizad that tha Bel-Air Association which reprasants the community encompassing
sropery =t 944 N, Airole Way has recently reviewed the proposed haul route and oversll construction
project. The Agsociation Is well versed in the Baseline Hillside Ordinance and understands the necessary

conditions for this project.

Diuz 't the slze of the project and scope of work, the Bel-Alr Assaciation has worked with the spplicant
and has conducted several mestings and outrezch to address our communitiss concerns. -

The appiicant has proposed the following cordifions in an eifort to alleviale the stress and fatigue on the
narrow streets along the designated haul route,

st is our understanding that a fraffic plan has been developed to Include efght flagman that will be
stationed along the sntire haul reute from Sunset to Arsle,

“There is a reduction in the size of tfrucks now using “Super 10" trucks to remova and excavate
the dirt.

“The hours have been reduced in regard 1o hauling io 9am fo 4pm and no hauling on Saturdays or
holidays.

Cur Sxecutive Commitize and Land Use team have met to review these proposed conditions and
concluded that the Bel-Air Association will not be aking a position at this fime. We ask that the applicant
sontinue to work dirsctly with the Bel-Air Association and the immediate neighborhood affected by the
orofect in eforts 1o mitigate measuras and address on-going concems and possible issues moving
forward,

Sincershy,

Cynihia Ameld
Fresident, The Bal-Air Associstion
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Hannah Les, City of Los Angeles



